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Thank you for your letter of 9 December.

I am pleased that you consider the competition to have
been handled by the Ministry of Defence in a fair and open
manner, and am grateful for your personal assurances regarding

the product and your offset commitment.
I appreciate your offer to come to see me to discuss

the matter but I think that you have already given us all

the information we need to help us arrive at our decision.

Mr. F. A. Shrontz.




